
 

 

 
         Date: 12 Sep 2023 
 

 

Dear year 4-6 students, 

We are looking for students in years 4-6 who would like to take on a leadership role at KJS. The role is 
called "Playground Ambassador" and your responsibilities would involve monitoring certain 
playtimes on the ground floor, ensuring the children playing are safe, and showing respect for self, 
others and the environment.  

  

If successful, you will go through some training to learn the skills needed to become a successful 
ambassador for our playground.  

  

It is important to note that if successful, some of your playtime would be dedicated to being on duty 
rather than playing with friends.  

  

Please take a look at the poster, and if you are interested, email Mrs. Doucette with the necessary 
information. The deadline is September 19th.  

  

Thank you, 

Mrs. Doucette 
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